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What does 
the Learning 

Support 
Department 

do?

The Learning Support Department in St. Kilian's follows 
the Department of Education guidelines to support the 
children in accessing the curriculum and beyond. 

We believe in building the confidence and positive 
school experiences of the children in our care. 

We support the class and subject teachers in the 
classroom to help their students reach their potential.

We work together with parents and teachers to ensure 
the student is working towards their targets. 



How does 
Learning 
Support 

take place?

Learning support is a very flexible and dynamic 
system in St. Kilian’s. It is guided by the 
requirements of the students each year and 
usually consists of a mix of the below styles. 

It can range from in class support, where 
different groups in the class are given small 
group support, following wat is being done in the 
classroom. 

It can involve small groups of students that leave 
the classroom for a continuous number of weeks 
or months to work on specific targets. 

It can involve students on an individual basis, 
sometimes supported in the classroom and 
sometimes given individual support to work on 
their specific targets. 


